THE FOLLOWING IS A BROADCAST EMAIL TO ALL OVS FUNDED VICTIM ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS

Dear Colleague:

The current deadline for submitting budget amendments this year falls on a Saturday, therefor OVS will accept budget modifications through <u>Monday March 17, 2014</u>, instead of March 15, 2014 as previously stated. Please contact your OVS Program Auditor to discuss any proposed budget amendments for redirecting accrued funds to appropriate services and allowable costs.

On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment to providing the highest quality services to innocent victims of crime in New York State.

Sincerely,

Emma Graham
Supervisor, Contract Administration
NYS Office of Victim Services
AE Smith Building
80 South Swan Street, 2nd Floor
Albany, NY 12210

Phone: (518) 485-0943 Fax: (518) 485-9294